
 
 
 
 
 
 
28th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

At Featherstone, we help our 
children achieve the highest possible 
standards in all subjects. When 
children’s writing is the best that they 
can make it (and they keep on trying 
their best!) then, these children get 
to pick a book from our special prize 
cupboard. These Year Three children 
all did fantastic pieces of persuasive 
writing all about the rainforest. These 
clever writers were writing to 
persuade people to protect and care 
for the rainforest. Well done, Year 
Three, we are very proud of you! 
Keep it up and enjoy your books! 
 

Parents Evening 
We are offering all our parents telephone appointments for 10 minutes each this term so that you can 
have a conversation with your child’s class teacher to see how they are doing at school. 
 
Our meetings will take the form of a phone conversation and the teacher will call you at your allocated 
time. Appointments can be made online by clicking https://feathstn.schoolcloud.co.uk/ from 
Wednesday 26th January 2022, so please book your appointment slot as soon as possible.  You will only 
be able to book slots for your child’s teacher as allocated in the table below: 
 
Teachers will be making call on the following days 
Tuesday 15th February  4.00pm – 6pm 
Thursday 17th February 4.00pm – 6pm 
 
The school uses an online appointment booking system which allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with teachers, and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 26th January 2022 and will close on Friday 11th February 
2022. Should you wish to make any changes after this date, please speak to the class teacher. 
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Please visit https://feathstn.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. Please login with the 
following information:  
 
• Parents First Name   
• Parents Surname   
• Childs Date of Birth     
 
If you are having trouble with logging on, please contact the school office on 0121 675 9740. 
 
Value of the Month for February 

We are nearly in February. A new month means a new Value. The Value of the 
Month for February is Trust. In school, we will teach children about the kinds 
of people they can trust, and how to built and maintain trusting friendships. 
The Value of Trust is also linked to one of our other Values, Honesty, and older 
children learn about different kinds of secrets. Talk to your children about the 

Value of the Month and what they are learning about in class.  
 
Message from Mr. Douglas 
A massive thank you to all of my colleagues and all of the families and children who 
have sponsored me so far in January’s Marathon Month for Cancer Research UK. At 
the time of writing this message to you, I have ran over 50 miles (nearly two marathons 
in one month) and raised over £1,000! I am so grateful and appreciative. This money 
will help Cancer Research UK conduct life-saving research into beating cancer. I will provide a final total 
and distance next week! 
 
Have good weekend.  
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee      
Headteacher 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

  Forthcoming 
Events – Key 

Dates 

Nadchodzące 
wydarzenia - 

daty kluczowe 

 -أحداث قادمة 
 التواري    خ الرئيسية

Dhacdooyinka 
soo dhoweya - 

Taariikhaha  
Muhiimka 

आगामी घटनाओ ं- 

प्रमखु तिथियााँ 

Date English Polskie      عرب Somali  Hindi  

15th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 

17th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 


